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To Committee SB 471: 

We are in support of this bill and putting in as much money as possible because we 

have been adversely affected for the last 5 years (at least). 

Numerous loss of cattle, disturbance to the cattle sleep/rest due to wolf activity and 

the hazers (who were provided by Wildlife Services), and my quality of life on the 

ranch. 

By the hazers being on the ranch days and nights all summer using their different 

techniques thru the night cause the cattle to be restless and not able to settle in at 

night.  It is at this time they need their rest to be able to gain weight which is our profit 

center.  By them being up there all night driving around and causing all kind of 

commotion like strobe lights, cracker shells, drones, etc..... also causes me a lot of 

restlessness and lack of sleep and this isn't to mention up all night worried about the 

cattle being killed by the wolves.  

Thank you for your attention in this  matter!! 

 

Jim, Cissie, and Jimmy Popson 
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